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Announcement:  FBI Active Shooter Initiative Fellowship Opportunity


The FBI’s Office of Partner Engagement currently has two openings for six-month Active Shooter Initiative assignments at FBI Headquarters in Washington, D.C., in 2020. This Police Executive Fellowship opportunity is open to mid-to-senior level state, local, and tribal law enforcement personnel.
Selectees will be integral members of a small team devoted to enhancing the FBI’s national efforts to assist its law enforcement partners in the prevention, preparation, and response to active shooter incidents.  They will have the opportunity to help develop and provide training at the national level, attend high-level meetings, and contribute to FBI active shooter-related products.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The program’s benefits and eligibility criteria are delineated in the attached brochure.  An application package is also attached.  Active shooter-related experience and an FBI Secret clearance are desirable, but the program is open to all qualified sworn law enforcement personnel. 
Applications should be submitted to the local field office for Assistant Director in Charge/Special Agent in Charge concurrence by January 8, 2019.

Questions may be directed to FBI Supervisory Intelligence Analyst M. Deborah Cryan via e-mail (mdcryan@fbi.gov) or phone (202-324-8928).
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